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Staff Report 

   
  
TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council  

THROUGH:   Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager  

FROM:  Abby McFetridge, Program Manager 

Mike McCarthy, City Engineer 

DATE:   05/28/2024  

 
SUBJECT:  
Update on the Neighborhood Transportation Safety Program (NTSP) project selection. 
  
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  
The Neighborhood Traffic Safety Program, part of the Tualatin Moving Forward program, 
delivered over a dozen transportation safety-oriented projects suggested by the community 
with estimated costs in the range of $100,000. Due to the success of the previous program, the 
City has budgeted $150,000 of the Road Operating (Gas Tax) fund for an annual 
Neighborhood Transportation Safety Program (NTSP) to similarly construct projects suggested 
by the community. 
 
This presentation provides an overview of the project suggestions received, the process used 
to determine which of these projects are appropriate to be constructed by this program, and to 
determine which of those projects to recommend for advancement to the design phase. 
 
Staff will then provide an overview of the three projects recommended for detailed design 
towards construction through this program. 
  
 
ATTACHMENTS:  
-PowerPoint Presentation 


